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Lonquist comment: 
 
Roughly one year ago a baseline reset was performed on the TSX/PAZ data. At the time TREA 
issued a recommendation that this be performed every 12-24 months in the future to maintain 
data quality. We requested a baseline reset in early November and the latest TSX/PAZ dataset 
is the first to employ the new baseline.  
 
As a reminder a baseline reset involves the reprocessing of the full historical image stack and 
the generation of a new point grid. This process reduces noise factors that have developed over 
time related to ground conditions and atmospheric parameters and produces the maximum 
data quality and point density that can be achieved with the current image history. 
 
The TSX satellite from the TSX/PAZ constellation (4 & 7-day revisit) passed by Sulphur on 
Saturday December 28. We received the dataset Monday and verified that none of the point 
groups within the review area are showing deviation from their respective trends. The attached 
report has been prepared for reference. 
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